
Dear Parent or Guardian,  

We would like to welcome you and your child to the seventh grade. We are looking forward to a 

wonderful new school year. Though this is an exciting time of year, we know that many students 

are nervous about having a new team of teachers and new expectations. To help alleviate these 

concerns, each teacher will review his or her classroom guidelines and expectations with your 

child and answer any questions that might arise the first week of school.  

We expect students will have the following supplies throughout the school year:  

 All classes  

 Notebook/loose leaf paper 

 #2 pencils  

 Eraser caps  

 Colored pencils  

 Black ink pens 

 Box of tissues for homeroom  

 Four different colored highlighters  

 Ear buds or headphones to keep at school 
 
Math  

 Scientific calculator  

 Four binder dividers  

 Separate binder strictly for math materials OR dedicated math section in a large 
three-ring binder  

 
Science  

 Separate binder strictly for science materials OR dedicated science section in a 
large three-ring binder  

 
Literature 

 Separate binder strictly for literature materials OR dedicated literature section in a 
large three ring binder  

 
English 

 Separate binder strictly for English materials OR dedicated English section in a 
large three ring binder 

 Composition notebook  
 

World History  

 Dedicated World History section in a large three-ring binder OR pocket folder  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rocket Team Teachers  
 
Mrs. Buch - Math  
Mrs. Harrington - English  
Mr. Bello – Literature  
Mrs. Peterson - Science  
Mr. Ridge - World History 

 


